
Joelson, Michael <mdjoelson@progresswithchess.org>

June Summer Sizzler

Lindsay <lindsay68@comcast.net> Tue, Jun 19, 2012 at 2:12 PM
To: "mdjoelson@progresswithchess.org" <mdjoelson@progresswithchess.org>

Sir,
I just wanted to send an email to you to tell you how much we enjoyed our experience at the June 16th Summer
Sizzler at the Mustard Seed Market. Yours is by far the most professional and efficiently run tournament that
we've ever seen. We not only appreciated the way that you ran the tournament but we really liked the choice of
venue too! We traveled 2hrs from our home in Weirton, WV and were so happy with the tournament that we now
plan to regularly attend your tournaments. We also plan to use your tournaments as a model to start hosting our
own club tournaments!
I hope that you plan to continue your tournaments at the Mustard Seed Market and we will be seeing you all
again for the next tournament on July 21th.

Again, excellent job!!
Sincerely,
Lindsay Tustin
Steel Valley Chess Club
Weirton, WV


